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Upcoming Conference News

Program Planning Committee Update 

Jenn Zuccaro & Michelle Turvey-Welch,  
2024 PPC Co-Chairs 

 
The NASIG Program Planning Committee (PPC) is 
pleased to announce an additional workshop to the 
Tuesday conference schedule.   
 
Tuesday, June 4, 2024 
 
LCSH and other LC vocabularies 
Melanie Polutta, Library of Congress, Policy, Training, & 
Cooperative Programs Division 
 
The first half of this workshop will look at the basics of 
how to make a proposal, focusing mostly on LCSH. The 
second half will look at the current development of the 
controlled vocabularies, with some discussion of 
ongoing DEI work and thoughts about where we see the 
vocabularies going in the future. 
 
https://sched.co/1cenQ  
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